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KELLY - OMAGH FAMILIES DESERVE TRUTH
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Speaking after the Policing Board met with the Omagh families in Omagh today SDLP Board member 
Dolores Kelly stated:  
 
“Today’s meeting was well attending and involved a detailed exchange of views. It was disappointing to 
note that some members of the Board did not attend todays meeting. They need to make themselves 
available to meet with the families as this is an issue which demands the full attention of all Board 
members.  
 
A number of deep concerns remain about the monitoring and sharing of intelligence. The SDLP shares 
the families concerns around oversight and accountability.  
 
At the time of the Omagh bomb the British and Irish Governments said that no stone would be left 
unturned in the search for the killers. Almost ten years on, there has been nothing but a series of false 
dawns, disappointments and shocking failures. The families deserve more than this. A cross border public 
inquiry could only help them in their search for answers, truth, and justice. The SDLP remains fully 
supportive of them in that search.”  
 
ENDS  
 
30-01-08
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